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Carlotta Stauffer 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Sub jed: 

Karl L Zimmermann <kzmann@icloud.com> 
Sunday, August 26, 2018 7:16 AM 
Carlotta Stauffer 
Vera Beach ELECTRIC UTIUTY SALE 

Please forward this to each Commission member I 

As a ratepayer for 4 7 years in IRC, please approve the sale as negotiated l.. ... .l(arl Zimmermann 

Sent from my iPad 

1 



Carlotta Stauffer 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mam, 

eileen farrell <eil8ken@yahoo.com> 
Sunday, August 26, 2018 7:51AM 
Carlotta Stauffer 
power plant sale 

Please approve the sale of the V ero Beach power plant as negotiated. 

Thank you. 

Eileen Farrell 

1 



Carlotta Stauffer 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Lon Clymer <captnlon@gmail.com> 
Sunday, August 26, 2018 9:05 AM 
Carlotta Stauffer 
Sale of Vero Power to FPL 

Please push for the sale ofVero Power to FPL, as negotiated. Unincorporated Indian River County 
customers of V ero Power have been paying way to much, for way too long for our electric power, 
while friends and neighbors close by, have enjoyed the lower rates of FPL 

Thank you in Advance 
Lon Clymer 
3130 62nd Ave 
V ero Beach, Fl 
32966 

1 



Carlotta Stauffer 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

AI Petrucci <alpetrucci68@yahoo.com> 
Sunday, August 26, 2018 10:55 AM 
Carlotta Stauffer 

Subjed: Fwd: F P L Electric 

AI Petrucci. ... Cell 914-44 7-123 5 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: AI Petrucci <alpetrucci68@yahoo.com> 
Date: August 26, 2018 at 10:49:52 AM EDT 
To: jmoyle@moylelaw.com 
Subject: F P L Electric 

Gentlemen ... This e mail is being sent with a strong level of frustration. 
I relocated to Vero Beach 5 yrs ago with the understanding that there was a sale 
pending from Vero Electric to F PL. It's amazing that this negotiation is still not 
resolved 
It's rather disappointing that at the 11 th hour your client has been able to halt and 
possibly derail this sale. 
The customers of Vero Electric very much want this sale and be afforded the 
monies saved with F P L just as your clients are saving. We are working people 
and many retired with fixed incomes. This sale will not only add monies to our 
budget but also avail us to spend some locally so as to improve the business 
district ofVero Beach. 
I am respectfully asking that you please revisit this situation and afford us 
residents the electric company we deserve. 
Sincerely, 
AI Petrucci 

AI Petrucci. ... Cell 914-447-1235 

1 



Carlotta Stauffer 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Sub jed: 

Commissioners and Clerk 

Susan Isom <smiocean@bellsouth.net> 
Sunday, August 26, 2018 11:24 AM 

Office of Commissioner Brown; Office Of Commissioner Clark; Office Of 

Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner Polmann; Office of 

Commissioner Fay; Carlotta Stauffer 
Vero electric 

Please once again approve the sale of Vera Electric to FPL. This is long overdue. 
Thank you 

Susan M. lsom-Eakins 
4141 Ocean Dr, Apt 404 
Vera Beach, FL 32963 

Home # 772-234-8781 

l0 i Virus-free. www.avast.com 

1 



Carlotta Stauffer 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

donald hubbard <csdrhub@gmail.com> 
Sunday, August 26, 2018 12:30 PM 
Carlotta Stauffer 
FPL 

Please advise the Commissioners that as a home owner in the Moorings that I 
am totally opposed to the petition submitted by the FIPUG that objects to the 
sale of Vero Power to FPL and want the commissions to approve the sale as 
negotiated. 
Thank you, 
Cecilia Sue Perreault 

1 



Carlotta Stauffer 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Joy Heinlein <songofjoyh@yahoo.com> 
Sunday, August 26, 2018 12:51 PM 
Carlotta Stauffer 
Sale of Vero Beach electric to FPL 

DEAR CARLOTTA AMD COMMISSIONERS: 
BROWN, 
CLARK 
GRAHAM, 
POLMANN, 
FAY 

PLEASE DROP THE PROTEST AND APPROVE THE SALE OF VERO BEACH 
ELECTRIC TO 
FPL .. WE WILL FIGHT FOR THIS SALE WHICH WE VOTED FOR TWICE. 
WEWANTFPL. 
APPPROVE THE SALE AS NEGOTIATED. IT'S THE RIGHT THING TO DO. 

SINCERELY, 

LEONARD & JOY HEINLEIN 
7300 20th St. Lot 554 
Vero Beach, FL 32966 

1 



Carlotta Stauffer 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 

thelma lee <thelmaleeS@msn.com> 
Sunday, August 26, 2018 2:52 PM 
Carlotta Stauffer 
Brown@psc.state.fl.us; Clark@psc.state.fl.us; Graham@psc.state.fl.us; 
Polmann@psc.state.fl.us; Fay@psc.state.fl.us 
Vero Beach Electric Sale 

I am one of the Vero Beach electric customers who want the better rates and 
service that Florida Power and Light will offer. The Florida Industrial Power Users 
Group (FIPUG) has protested the Florida Public Service Commission's (PSC) 
approval. 

Many of FIPUG's members already enjoy the benefits of being an FPL customer, 
and their protest is costing Vero Electric customers $2 million per month. 

I am requesting that you APPROVE THE SALE AS NEGOTIATED. 

1 



Carlotta Stauffer 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Sub jed: 

diane.greto@gmail.com 
Sunday, August 26, 2018 6:48 PM 
Carlotta Stauffer 
City of Vero Beach Electric Sale 

Please notify the Commissioners that the citizens of V ero Beach have repeatedly voted for the sale 
of V ero Utilities to FPL. We ask them to once again approve the sale as negotiated. We are tired of 
being held hostage by V ero Utilities. Thank you. 
Diane Greto 
2840 21st Place 
V ero Beach, FL 32960 

This e-mail has been sent from my iPad 

1 



Carlotta Stauffer 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Ann Grosskopf <anngrosskopf@live.com> 
Sunday, August 26, 2018 7:26 PM 
Carlotta Stauffer 
Vero Beach Electric 

I am sending the email to ask to please approve the sale of V ero Beach Electric as negotiated. We 
are all paying extremely high electric rates and were looking forward to the lower rates until the 
FIPU G group decided to protest. 

Thank you 

Jay and Ann Grosskopf 
V ero Beach Fl 

1 



Carlotta Stauffer 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Chris Pope <chrispvb@att.net> 
Monday, August 27, 2018 10:32 AM 
carlotta.stauffer@psc.state.fl.us; Office of Commissioner Brown; 
commissioner.clark@psc.state.fl.us; chairman.graham@psc.state.fl.us; 
Office of Commissioner Pol mann; Office of Commissioner Fay 
Sale of Vero Beach Electric to FPL 

Dear Chairman Graham, Commissioners and Clerk: 
PLEASE approve the sale of the Vero Beach Electric to Florida Power and Light as originally 

negotiated and approved. The residents of the City of Vero Beach and the many residents of 

Indian River County who have Vero Beach Electric without choice have been searching for a 

way to sell this utility for the past 10 years. PLEASE let this sale go through for the benefit of all 

of us. 
Sincerely, 
Chris Pope 
2305 46th Ave. 
Vero Beach, Fl32966 

1 




